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Chapeau 



Chapter IV. Youth and future generations 
(Add your organization’s concise, concrete, and action-oriented recommendations for Chapter 4) 

As pointed out in the Common Agenda report section 43 and 48, quality education is a human 
right, however young women and girls do not have sufficient access, and boys and young men 
are not progressing effectively, or drop out of education. This signals the need to make 



5.4 recognize and value unpaid care and domestic work through the provision of public 
services, infrastructure and social protection policies, and the promotion of shared 
responsibility within the household and the family as nationally appropriate  

be amended with the Pact of the Future as follows: 
 
5.4 recognize and value unpaid care and domestic work through the provision of 
public services, infrastructure and social protection policies, and the promotion of 
shared responsibility including the equal contribution by men within the household 
and the family as nationally appropriate 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Submission form link: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe0dqqvhPiNXzuAUiaD0FTMiSzKzH60BAlzae-
z6w9R3sJZtA/viewform 
 
Stakeholder Engagement Information 
https://www.un.org/en/summit-of-the-future/stakeholders  
 
Update on the consultation on 13 December  
 
The consultation reiterated that this is the beginning of the process to compile the Pact of the 
Future, with multiple other events coming up in 2024 leading up to the final negotiations at the 
Summit of the Future in September. The event on 13 December mostly allowed input from UN 
related CSO groups and major groups. A key event to take note of will be the UN Civil Society 
Conference at UN offices in Nairobi in May 2024 to consolidate CSO inputs on the Pact for the 
Future. A strong emphasis was placed by most speakers on meaningful civil society 
involvement in the development of the Pact of the Future.  
 
The main entry points for our work seem to be the refinement of SDG 5, and the need to 
develop measures to complement GDP, where we can lobby for time use of care work being 
recognised as an important complementary measure. 
 
  
 

about:blank
about:blank
about:blank


 
 


